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MACC Confirms Zahid Summoned to MACC Headquarters 

THE Malaysian Anti-Corruption Commission (MACC) confirmed that it has contacted former Deputy 
Prime Minister, Datuk Seri Dr. Ahmad Zahid Hamidi for him to be present at MACC Headquarters 
on Monday, 2 July 2018. 

He is required to be present to assist the MACC investigation involving two separate cases. 

Datuk Seri Dr. Ahmad Zahid was contacted by MACC on 27 June and asked him to be present at 
MACC Headquarters at 10:00 am the following day to have his conversation recorded according to 
MACC Act 2009.  

 
DATUK SERI AZAM BAKI 
DEPUTY CHIEF COMMISSIONER (OPERATIONS) 
THE MALAYSIAN ANTI-CORRUPTION COMMISSION 
PUTRAJAYA 
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Address :Strategic Communication Division   
 Level 18, Block C, 
 Head Quarters 
 Malaysian Anti-Corruption Commission, 
 No. 2, Lebuh Wawasan, Presint 7,  
 62250 Putrajaya 

Tel. : 03-8870 0015 
Fax : 03-8870 0908 
Email : komunikasi@sprm.gov.my 
Web : www.sprm.gov.my  
Twitter : twitter.com/SPRMMalaysia 
Facebook: facebook.com/sprm.benci.rasuah 

Youtube : www.youtube.com/odvmacc  
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